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On 3 July this year, a contract was concluded between the State
Treasury, represented by the Regional Infrastructure Management
Board in Gdynia, and Polimex Infrastruktura sp. z o.o. for the completion
of the project entitled “Upgrade of the training ground complex in
Ustka”.

The completion date is 33 months from the date of signing the contract.

The remuneration for the contract is a lump sum and will amount to PLN
41,557,518.84 gross.

As part of the project, a training hall and training areas will be built, as well as an
integrated water and fire fighting training station on the ship. This is another
project completed ut by Polimex Infrastruktura sp. z o.o. for the regional
Infrastructure Management Board in Gdynia. We are proud to say that the
Company takes an active part in the implementation of tasks directly related to
improving the security of Our Country.
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